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2024 Commercial Appeal Contingency 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That a $3,000,000 appeal contingency be added to the property tax levy for the 
Commercial/Industrial property class for 2024. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on April 3, 2024, 
considered a report of the Corporate Financial Services Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
April 3, 2024 report of the Corporate Financial Services Division. 
March 26, 2024 joint letter from Jason Aebig, The Chamber, and Keith Moen, NSBA. 


